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January 25th, 2019

Jennifer Thompson
Planner

City of Lee’s Summit

220 SE Green Street.
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063

RE: Attic Storage of Lee’s Summit-
Jennifer,

Please use  this letter to address the three statements listed in your email of Friday, January 257,

2019:

Development is designed, located and proposed to be operated so that the public health,
safety and welfare will be protected,

We believe that we have designed the project and the operation of the facility will be such that the
public health, safety and welfare will be protected.

Development will not impede the normal and ordetly development and imptrovement of the
surrounding property.

Due to the location of this site, the surrounding property has already been developed or not suitable
for further development (north), so there will be no impeding of further development will occur.

Development incotporates adequate ingtess and egress and an internal street network that
minimizes traffic congestion.

Due to the anticipated land use of a climate controlled self storage facility, which generates very
minimal trip generation to and from the site, the ingress/ egress provided to the site will be mote
than adequate and traffic congestion will be minimal,

Please advise if you need any additional information,

Regards,
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Kevin " PE PLS

Development Services Manager




